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April 17, 2023 
 
 
Dear Child Placement Review Board Members,  
 
The New Jersey Child Placement Advisory Council (NJ CPAC) By-Laws call 
for an Annual Election. NJ CPAC is presently recruiting candidates for the 
2023 slate.  
 
Any Child Placement Review (CPR) Board volunteer may apply for 
nomination as an Executive Board member, providing they are currently 
recognized by their county as a CPR Board and have been a member for at 
least one year.  
 
The election will be held at the next NJ CPAC meeting on May 12, 2023. 
EACH CPR BOARD HAS ONE VOTE. A slate of candidates will be mailed 
prior to this meeting for consideration by the county boards. The CPR 
Chairperson, or Advisory Council Representative, will be asked to submit 
their board’s vote via a voting form which will accompany the slate of 
candidates and their bios. Voting can also be done at the May 12 meeting.  
 
To be considered for a position on the 2023 slate you may self-nominate by 
completing the attached forms providing both nomination and biographic 
information to the NJ CPAC Coordinator, Barbara McClurken, at 
barbara.mcclurken@njcourts.gov. Both forms are also available on the NJ 
CPAC website, The deadline for returns is April 28, 2023. 
 
For questions or to submit the name of a person who would be an asset for 
the Executive Board, please contact me at pisces315@msn.com  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lorene Wilkerson 
 
Lorene S. Wilkerson 
NJ CPAC Chair  
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